
 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

A.Y. Dadabhai Technical Institute successfully organized a Campus Placement Drive for 

final-year students of the Mechanical and Electrical Engineering departments on 21st January 

2025. The event aimed to provide students with opportunities for career growth and industry 

exposure. 

 

The placement drive commenced with a welcome address delivered by Mrs. Sneha Manik, 

Lecturer in the Electrical Engineering Department. Following this, the esteemed guests from 

the visiting company were felicitated with flowers as a token of appreciation. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs. Sneha Manik, 

 

 

 

 



The company representatives present at the event were: 

Mr. Ashish Kathiria, Team Leader (Electrical) 

Mr. Gokul Savalia, Team Leader (Mechanical) 

Miss Mallika Kaptan, Team Member (HR) 

The felicitation of the guests was conducted as follows: 

Mr. Ashish Kathiria was honored by Mr. M.M. Dalchawal, Director of the Institute. 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Ashish Kathiria 

Mr. Gokul Savalia was honored by Mr. K.H. Patel. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr. Gokul Savalia 

Miss Mallika Kaptan was honored by Mr. M.S. Dinath. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



After the felicitation ceremony, Miss Mallika Kaptan addressed the gathering with an 

insightful speech about the company's background, policies, and career opportunities 

available for the students. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Mallika Kaptan  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



Following the speech, the personal interview sessions were conducted by the company 

representatives, where students got the opportunity to present their skills, knowledge, and 

capabilities. The interview process was designed to assess the candidates' technical expertise, 

problem-solving abilities, and overall suitability for the roles offered. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Interview process  

The Campus Placement Drive proved to be a valuable platform for students, offering them an 

opportunity to interact with industry professionals and explore career prospects. The event 

concluded on a successful note, with students expressing gratitude towards the institute for 

organizing such an important initiative. 

Prepared by:- Mr.M.A.sheikh T.P.O. 


